
Per Resolution No. 20-20 “COVID-19 — Safer at Home” Order 
approved by the Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners

Effective noon on March 26, 2020, all persons, including employees 
and patrons, within this business shall strictly adhere to the CDC 

Social Distancing Guidelines, including but not limited to:

	 •	 Persons shall not congregate in groups, and groups of more 		
		  than 10 are prohibited.
	 •	 All persons not part of the same family unit must remain at 	
		  least 6 feet apart.
	 •	 Persons in a line must adhere to these requirements.

Violation of these requirements is a crime punishable by 
incarceration and/or a fine. Businesses in violation may be subject to 

closure.

To report a violation of these requirements, please call: 
727-582-TIPS (8477)

NOTICE


